Cynthia Volk

We have lived in Kalama for 40 years and own a home and acreage on Cloverdale Road. I feel that
building this plant in Kalama will be a huge negative impact on the sale price of our home that we
have worked our entire lives for and will need in retirement. We do not need to sell and/or
subsidize any plant in the United States not owned by our country. I do not believe that the Chinese
are being truthful as to their intentions and statements made to their investors are proof of this. Our
port has done a wonderful job in Kalama and we can be very proud of the efforts that they have
made, but this is not their finest hour. I hope that these last few minutes have not been a waste of
time and that you are seriously taking what I say into consideration.
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